
Thursday News - 19.10.2023 

 

We have reached the end of our first half term. The children have had an amazing half term. They have all 

settled in brilliantly and have really got stuck into their learning. I am really proud of them all. Thank you all for 

a wonderful first half term as Headteacher of Great Waldingfield. I have felt very welcomed. 

 

PD Day 

Just a final reminder that we have a PD day tomorrow (20th October) so school will be closed. 

 

Flatford 

Year 6 are off on their residential trip straight after half term. I know they are really excited to spend that week 

away with each other. Miss Balaam, Mrs Taylor and Mrs Ruth will be accompanying them. I plan to make a visit 

down to see them during the week as well. 

 

Open Morning 

We are holding an Open Morning for children who are due to start school in September 2024. If you know 

anyone who has a child who is due to start then, please let them know as we'd love to show them around our 

wonderful school. The Open Morning is on Saturday 4th November 2023 10-12am. 

 

Poppies 

We will be selling the usual poppies after half term to raise money for the Royal British Legion for 

Remembrance Sunday. The Royal British legion will also be coming in to do an assembly on 7th November for 

the school telling them all about remembrance and why it is so important. 

 

Have an amazing half term break everyone. 

 

 
Sarah Baker 
 
Headteacher 
Great Waldingfield CEVC Primary School 
01787 374055 

 

 

“Let the children come to me and do not stop them, because the Kingdom of Heaven 

belongs to them” 

MATTHEW 19:14 


